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ARE YOU READY TO 

New single-use plastics bans are coming  
into effect from 1 September 2024



Scan to learn more and read the guidelines

Banned items from 1 September 2024

For more information 
了解更多信息
Per ulteriori informazioni
www.replacethewaste.sa.gov.au
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• �Plastic barrier bags used for fruit, vegetables,  
nuts and confectionery

• �Thick supermarket or boutique-style plastic 
film shopping bags

• �Single-use plastic hot and cold beverage 
cups (including coffee cups)

• �Food bag tags (including bread bag tags)

• �Single-use plastic food containers when  
used for ready-to-eat takeaway food

• �Other expanded polystyrene food and  
beverage containers

• �Plastic confetti
• �Plastic balloon sticks and ties


